
From: John Outram John.Outram@dft.gov.uk
Subject: Questions regarding ET1 (Employment Tribunal) forms received by the Secretary of State for Transport

Date: 17 September 2018 at 14:13
To: minhalexander@aol.com

	
Dear	Dr	Alexander
	
Ques%ons	regarding	ET1	(Employment	Tribunal)	forms	received	by	the	Secretary	of	State	for
Transport
	
Thank	you	for	your	enquiry	under	the	Freedom	of	Informa8on	Act.
	
1.	 Please	advise	how	many	ET1	forms	the	Secretary	of	State	for	Transport	has	been	sent	by	the

Employment	Tribunal	in	his	capacity	as	a	Prescribed	Person	under	the	Public	Interest
Disclosure	Act	(and	not	as	an	employer)	in	the	years	2016/17	and	2017/18

To	the	best	of	my	knowledge	no	such	documents	have	been	sent	to	the	Secretary	of	State	in
2016/17	or	2017/18.
	
2.	Please	advise	what	data	the	SoS/	his	department	collates	and	holds	centrally	about	ET1
forms	that	have	been	received	in	this	manner
	
No	such	data	is	held	or	collated	centrally.
	
3.	Please	advise	if	as	a	result	of	being	sent	ET1	forms	by	the	Employment	Tribunal	in	the	two
years	2016/17	and	2017/18,	the	SoS/	his	department	contacted	any	of	the	relevant	claimants
who	filed	claims	to	the	Employment	Tribunal	under	the	Public	Interest	Disclosure	Act	to	follow
up	the	public	interest	maKers,	and	if	so,	how	many	claimants	did	the	SoS/	his	department
contact?
	
See	Ques8on	1.
	
Yours	sincerely
	
John	Outram
	
	

         

John Outram 
Group Head of Employee Relations, HR
Policy 
11th Floor, Windsor House
50 Victoria Street
Westminster, London, SW1H 0TL  
07557 190381       
Follow us on twitter @transportgovuk 
Post to: Great Minster Hse, 33 Horseferry
Rd, London, SW1P 4DR

	

The information in this email may be confidential or otherwise protected by law. If you received it in error, please let us
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